EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR REPORT

February 2014
Annual Campaign  

· As of January 31,  we have received $139,651 in Annual Campaign donations.  Approximately, 50 percent of the donations have been directed toward the General Fund, 41 percent for designated donations, and the balance for the Technology, Personnel, Curriculum and Endowment Funds.  Last year, at this time, we had received $109,473.  Please see the spreadsheet in the Board Packet for further analysis.

Tartan Bash

Anna Potter, Lesley Luehrs, and Shannon De Toro co-chaired the Tartan Bash held locally at the River Club.  Many thanks to the three of them and their committee.  We are expecting to net over $140,000.  

· The event “sold-out” in mid-January – attendance was 407 guests.

· The Fund-A-Grant raised nearly $39,000.  Proceeds go to Chromebooks and Carts for all schools.

· Underwriting sponsors donated $23,700.

· The Voice Auction raised $55,400 and the silent auction raised $28,303.

· The online auction netted $6,965.  School related items and a few other select items were available for online bidding the week before the Bash.  

· We sold 10 corporate tables including new corporate sponsors.

· Please refer to the Tartan analysis in the Board Packet.  

Upcoming Events 

Excellence in Teaching Awards – Nominations due April 18th.
Spring Raffle – Ticket sales – March 12th through March 24th.




  The drawing will be held on March 25th (Tuesday).

Run/Walk  - Saturday, May 17th.

